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Council’s Rosenthal Public Art Hoarding Project aims to create an outdoor gallery that provides a 
sense of colour, impact and energy for pedestrians, businesses and visitors to Birdwood and Rosenthal 
Laneways. This vibrant space will create a sense of discovery for the community when they next visit 
the Village.

The feature artwork ‘Song of a little bird that fell in love with a whale’ by Rachel Stone brings a 
bountiful vibrancy to the length of the hoarding. A series of 15 artworks painted by public artists and 
young people from Lane Cove are featured in between the design. A number of these artworks were 
painted in the Plaza in September as part of Coffee Carnevale.

A full list of the artworks and their descriptions can be found at www.lanecove.nsw.gov.au/
streetsidegallery 

Council also engaged an artist to paint the length of the Birdwood and Rosenthal laneways to help raise 
awareness of the changed conditions in the area. Pedestrians and vehicles are to share the laneway with 
an official 10km/h speed limit. 

Once temporary works are completed along the laneway the road artwork will be revitalised to ensure it 
complements the vibrancy of the new Lane Cove Art Laneways.

The Rosenthal Project provides a great opportunity to 
utilise the blank space 

provided by the laneways and hoarding.
Lane Cove’s new Art Laneways 
have arrived.

Council creates a colourful outdoor gallery for visitors to Birdwood and Rosenthal Laneways.

Artist: Rachel Stone


